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TCLM Speaker 

PUBLIC 
NOTICE 

SOLICITING OF COMMENTS ON THE 
AMENDMENT OF OFFICE HOURS OF THABA 
CHWEU LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 

The Council of Thaba Chweu Local Municipality during its sitting on 13 December 

2022 considered item A182/2022 regarding the alteration of the employees’ 

condition of service and institutional service delivery in terms of working hours. 

Council granted permission to solicit comments and or objections from the public 

and affected persons. 

Notice is hereby given that the Thaba Chweu Local Municipality intends to amend 

its staff working hours of 07H30 to 16H00 Monday to Friday to the following; 

Monday to Thursday working hours to be 07H30 to 16H30. 

Friday working hours to be 07H30 to 13H30. 

In terms of Section 21 of the Municipal Systems Act, 2000 (Act No 32 of 2000) read 
with Section 152 of the Constitution of the RSA, members of the public and affected 
persons are hereby called upon to submit their comments and or objections to the 
proposed amendments in writing on or before 10th February 2023 to the Office of 
the Acting Municipal Manager. Submissions can be hand delivered at TCLM offices 
in Lydenburg, Sabie and Graskop or email: info@tclm.gov.za and any person who 
cannot write may come during office hours to the HR office in headquarters to 
transcribe that person’s comments or representations. 
 
MR. MP MANKGA 
ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER       
 

mailto:info@tclm.gov.za

